

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274
E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk
W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

CEO: Dame M Regan DBE OBE, DL M.Ed., B.Ed (Hons)., FCIEA, CEA Deputy CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: M Matthews B.Ed, NPQH

Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester

24th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to returning to Mass again this term. It is always lovely when you are able to join us. Here are the dates for our upcoming Masses for the Spring term:

Early Years (Rec & Nursery)

Key Stage One (Y1 & 2)

- January 30th
- February 13th
- March 13th
- March 27th

Key Stage Two (Y3, 4, 5 & 6)

- February 6th
- March 6th
- March 20th

All Masses begin at 10am and we ask that you arrive for 9:50am. We look forward to seeing you in Church with us soon.

Yours sincerely,

ρρ. Mrs B Tester Head Teacher













